
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 
 

 

SUNDAY MASSES :  6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :     Monday   Mass    5pm       Convent  

      Tues   Mass    9.30am   

             Wed    Mass    9.30am   

        Thurs    Mass    9.30am  &  1.30pm  Fernhill Mercy  

      Fri    Comm Service   9.30am    

      Sat   am         No  Mass /  No Comm Service    

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS : 

This  Week  :  6pm   A Thornton, H McGrath, Volunteers 

    9am   T  Duggan, B  Dunne,  M  Noonan,  G  Ryan 

   11am   C  O’Reilly,  L  James,  A  Mandarino,  Volunteer 

Next  Week :  6pm    J  Sexton,  B  Scott,  F  Meade 

   9am    T  &  B  Coyne,  K  Wilson,  A-M  Meadows 

        11am    M Murtagh, L Warner,  I  Morgan,  S Agostino 

READERS :     

This  Week :    6pm   D  O’Neill,  Pres Sr    9am   J  Grimmer &  P  Commins 

       11am     J  Valente  &  C  Ellingworth 

Next  Week:    6pm  Sr Paula,  D  Kinsey    9am     A Meadows  &  J  Smith 

       11am     C  Hill  &  C  O’Reilly 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
6th  February  2011 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES       

5th  SUNDAY in  ORDINARY  TIME  

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :     1st  Reading …….Bk of Ecclesiasticus    15:15-20 

YR A               2nd    Reading…..St Paul to Corinthians     2:6-10 

                Gospel  …………. Matthew                            5:17-37 



LENTEN  PROGRAM :    

  Over the next couple of weeks, I am  asking for sugges-
tions for a Parish Lenten Program.  Easter being late this 
year (April 24th), Ash Wednesday will not be until March 
9th, so we have time to give in suggestions and prepare 
what needs to be prepared before Lent begins.  This gives 
time to seek out a variety of speakers if necessary. 

There are sheets of paper on the Church benches on 
which your suggestion can be written.  They can be handed to Fr Frank 
or placed in the box on the table in the foyer. 

 

 

 

COFFEE  MORNING  AT  
‘CUPPA COTTAGE’ 88     
STATION ST : 

     The Welcoming Committee 
invites you on Monday 21st Feb-
ruary at 10.30am to come and 
catch up with friends or meet 
new ones.   

     Enquiries to Mary at Parish     
Office 9598 1511. 

PARISH GARDENING WORK-BEE 
ON   WED  9 FEBRUARY: 

The Sacred Heart Parish gardeners are 
meeting from 9am Wed 9 Feb for a few 
hours to weed and tidy up the church   
gardens which have grown well with the 
recent rains and sunshine.  
If you are able to assist your efforts would 
be most welcome.  
Please contact Jim Smith (9598 8717) to 
confirm if you are available or for more 
details.  
New helpers are most welcome and please 
bring along your own tools for the work 
including trowel, cutters, broom and bin.  
A friendly morning tea will be provided. 

CATHOLIC THEOLOGICAL  COLLEGE : 

Deepening your understanding of your faith and spirituality 

Enrolments for 2011 at CTC, East Melbourne are still open.     CTC offers enrolment 
for credit or personal enrichment (no assessment) in areas including Scripture,      
Theology, Moral life, Spirituality, Liturgy, Church History and      Pastoral Studies.   

For further info see www.ctc.edu.au or telephone the College on 9412 3304 

DESSERT  &  COFFEE  NIGHT  WITH  SPEAKER :     The Bayside 

Friends of Laleia, East Timor have an evening with Lorraine McBride who has 
been working on the development of an Education & Training Centre in Laleia, E 
Timor.  Lorraine will speak about her work.  The evening will be Friday Feb 25 at 
7.30pm in the S/Ham Uniting Church Hall at 14 S/Ham Rd....Admission $10.  
See notice in the foyer for booking details. 

QLD  FLOOD  APPEAL      
RESULT : 

Thank you very much to every-
one who donated to the Appeal. 
$4,197.65 ...a wonderful effort! 



CONVERSATIONAL    
ITALIAN :    

If you are planning a trip to Italy, 
would like to read a menu in    
Italian, brush up on your existing 
skills or just learn another        
language, come and join us and 
learn some practical Italian in a 
fr iend ly and comfortable           
atmosphere in the New Meeting 
Room. 

Classes are on Monday mornings 
for 2 hours commencing this   
Monday 7th February.   
Tutor :        Maurie Cobal 
Enquiries :  Howard  95988947 

A Further Conversation 
with  Elders:  

Bringing you up to date with the impacts 
of living under the  Intervention:  
In May 2010 Elders, Rosalie Kunoth Monks 
OAM from  Central Australia and Dr  Rev 
Djiniyini Gondarra OAM from Arnhem Land 
joined in conversation with Prof. Alastair 
Nicholson AO  expressing their views on the 
Northern Territory Intervention.  

They have since shared their concerns with 
the UN Committee for the Elimination of     
Racial Discrimination, (details at 
www.concernedaustralians.com.au )  

For further information and registrations fol-
low links at    www.law.unimelb.edu.au/go/
news-and-events/all-forthcoming-events   

click Wattle(icon) /Feb 7th event or   

ph: Dianne Costello  8344 1153 9am-5pm. 
Date:  7th February 2011  

Time:  5.45 for  6.00pm start 7.30 pm;  
Location: Theatre G08, Ground Floor, 

Melbourne Law School, 185 Pelham 
Street, Carlton (Melways 2B C9). 

Thanks  from  St Vincent de 
Paul Society 

On behalf of all the members of the 
St Vincent de Paul Society, I would 
like to thank the Parishioners for 
their generosity in giving gifts and 
money on the Jesse tree.    These 
were all gratefully  accepted by the 
people we visit and especially the 
children. 
   I would also like to thank most 
sincerely, Peta Wassell who pre-
pared the tags and set up the tree, 
which was a marvelous effort.  
   Margaret Whelan,  President          

St  Vincent de Paul ,  Sandringham 

TEA  &  COFFEE  SUNDAYS  &   
PREPARATION of CHURCH  : 

   We need PEOPLE to HELP with our Tea 
& Coffee rosters.   

T & C is served each 1st Sunday of the 
month and usually the   rostered people 
are called on only once sometimes twice a 
year! (not January) ............. 

we also need PEOPLE  to HELP  with 
Church preparation and same as 
above............. to do only an hour each 
time. 

   Please contact Mary at the office on 
9598 1511 or Gilda on 9598 8575.    

Thank  you. 



THE  SICK  :  Maureen Maginness,   Paul Lawson,  Timothy Sim,    Carmel 

Gleeson,    Tim Wilson,     Warren Gleeson,    Kathleen Phillips,   Aileen  Hirst,    

Louise Davis,     Bryan Dowd,     Mairi Neil,    Carl Perry,   Carmel Inguanti,   

Trevor Holden,  Clive Holden,  Leon Connors,  Ivan Spadoni,   Sara Healey,    

Cyril Murray,   Joan Corfee,  Meg Castree,  Teresa Curtin 

RECENTLY  DECEASED : Nora Miles (mother of Fr Michael Miles Hampton),  Adrian 

O’Keefe,  Sean Briscoe 

ANNIVERSARIES :     Mollie Wilson,  Sr Fabian O’Keefe,  Gerry Quirk, Fr Shane 

O’Connor,  Douglas Stoddart, Annie Trait,   Peter Corcoran, May & Charles 

McTeigue,  Mary McTeigue,   Lucy & Harry Smith 

COLLECTION  COUNTERS :     

THIS WEEK:     Team 2:     B  Dunne,   W   Commins,    L  Roskam,  F  Gonzalez 

NEXT WEEK:   Team 3:    D  Pain,  L   Connors,   P   Arbon,  B   Dickinson, G  Thomas  

 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :      

       12th Feb Monica Buxton  &  Wendy  Ashcroft     Flowers :    Caterina  Arcuri  

      19th  Feb Cath Ellingworth,  Cath Nolan               Flowers :     Sue Hanna   

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

  BAPTISM  THIS  SUNDAY 

     Diesel Norton son of 

       Bianca & Matthew 


